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During	the	chain	your	preparation	process,	the	committee	met	frequently	to	review	our	current	bylaws	
adopted	in	2017.	13	proposed	changes	to	the	bylaws	will	be	presented	to	the	delegates	of	the	
convention.	The	committee	presented	12	amendments	with	one	propose	amendment	coming	from	the	
membership.	The	proposals	were	then	sent	to	our	parliamentarian,	Barbara	Cooper	Miller	for	review	
and	then	posted	on	our	website	by	the	webmaster.	

	

Following	the	;AVVA	luncheon	on	Wednesday,	Barbara	Cooper	Miller,	Cecilia	Essenmacher	and	myself	
will	conduct	a	caucus	for	any	delegate	wishing	to	gain	a	better	understanding	of	their	proposed	bylaw	
changes	and	parliamentary	procedure	on	the	convention	floor.	All	delegates	are	welcome.	

	

	Thank	you	to	bylaw	committee	members;	Joanne	Blum,	Cecilia	Essenmacher	and	Joanna	Henshaw	for	
their	support	and	dedication.	The	committee	is	now	dismissed.	

	


